Sandz Oberbroeckling

From: Mike Cole <mcole@bennettexplosives.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 5, 2024 12:58 PM

To: Sandy Oberbroeckling

Subject: July 2024 Blasting Permit

Sandy

Bennett Explosives Inc. would like to request a blasting permit from the city of Dyersville la. for the month of July
2024.

Thank you

Mike Cole
B enne [t General Manager | Bennett Explosives

Explosives Inc. | @ 1951 210th St, Manchester, IA 52057

L. (563)363-2131
~.1 mcole@bennettexplosives.com
@ www.quicksupplyco.com




